
I am writing to express my support for HB2728. These contests are cruel, unnecessary, and disrespect the natural heritage of all 
Oregonians. They do not protect farmed animals and do not represent sportsmanlike hunting. Seven other states including 
Washington and Colorado have already banned these contests and it's time for Oregon to join them. Thank you.


